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EDWARD C. GAINEY 
MAYOR 

CHRIS HORNSTEIN 
DIRECTOR 

October 24, 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Members of Council: 
 

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the 
Department of Public Works to enter into an Agreement or Agreements with the Heinz 
Endowments for the purpose of receiving and spending grant funds in the amount of 
TWO MILLION ($2,000,000.00) dollars to support the construction of Homewood Field. 

 
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby 
requested. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
     
   

Chris Hornstein 
Chris Hornstein (Oct 24, 2022 13:46 EDT)
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